
 

Thank you to all of the children who have served their school community by representing their peers 
on school committees. We have enjoyed a most successful year where pupils have been instrumental 
and influential in decision making to make our school and all of its pupils the best that they can be. 

Thank you to: 

 

 

 

                              Eco Committee                         Science Ambassadors 

                                School Council

                          Health4Life Committee                       Digital Leaders’ Committee 


